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August 15, 2022

Dear Participant,       

[bookmark: _Hlk62560094]On behalf of the Substance Abuse Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) and the National Association of State Mental Health Program Directors (NASMHPD), I would like to thank you for viewing the webinar: “Guidance, Actionable Steps, and Examples to Begin to Address Behavioral Health Care Disparities & Bring Racial Equity within the Behavioral Health Care System?”  presented online Thursday, August 11, 2022, from 2:30– 4:00pm Eastern Time (1.5 hours) for Part One and Friday, August 12, 2022, from 3:00-4:00pm Eastern Time (1 hour) for Part Two with presenters Eric Yoshio Jesús Tadehara, LCSW, MPA Assistant Director, Utah Office of Substance Abuse and Mental Health, Louise K. Johnson, Director of the Division of Children, Adolescents and their Families for the South Carolina Department of Mental Health
 and moderator Diana Cockrell, Section Manager in the prenatal through 25 behavioral health team for the state of WA in the Division of Behavioral Health and Recovery at the Health Care.

We hope you found the information useful. 

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Kelle M. Masten
Coalition Manager, NASMHPD
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